
Primary Mathematics Challenge 
 
The invitation for those pupils who have been selected to take part in the bonus round of 
this year’s National Primary Mathematics Challenge has just come in.  It is with great 
pleasure that four of our Year 6 pupils have made it through.  This means that out of the 
66,000 pupils taking part, Ryan S, Alexander G, Henry K and Chenning L will be doing an 
extra paper in February.  Well done to them all.  
 
For anyone wishing to detox from the Christmas festivities with a few Maths problems, 
previous year’s questions can be accessed via the following link: 
 
http://www.primarymathschallenge.org.uk/downloads 
 
Mr P Kite 
Head of Mathematics 
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